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From: Jeremy Liu
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Submission oppose to PP_2020_NORTH_004_00
Date: Wednesday, 25 November 2020 3:30:30 PM


Hi 


I am one of the owners from the Belvedere Apartment, I would like to submit to oppose
this development.


It will hugely increase the traffic on walker street, also the houses there at the moment,
goes in harmony with the heritage black just across the road and also the school next door,
this area will lose its heritages and culture if this development is going ahead as in the
plan. 


Please listen to the locals and reconsider.


Kind regards
Jeremy
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